ECUMENICAL MINISTRIES of OREGON

Media Release

Interchurch Center, Suite B ■ 0245 SW Bancroft Street ■ Portland, Oregon 97239 phone (503) 221-1054 ■ fax (503) 223-7007 ■ Web site www.emoregon.org

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
DATE: May 2, 2017
CONTACT: Britt Conroy, EMO Public Policy director
(503) 221-1054, bconroy@emoregon.org

EMO calls on Oregon's elected leaders to create an equitable system of taxation that adequately funds a strong safety-net

We believe that a healthy society provides for the well-being of all, particularly the poor, the young, the old and those who are ill. The common good is dependent upon a strong, well-funded safety-net and an ongoing commitment to human dignity.

Sadly, Oregon's education system, anti-poverty and hunger programs, and many other government services are not meeting the needs of Oregonians, particularly those living in poverty. Meanwhile, Oregon has the lowest corporate taxes in the country.

The Board of Directors of Ecumenical Ministries of Oregon thanks Oregon's legislative leadership for making revenue and investments a priority this session. The EMO Board calls on Oregon's elected leaders to create an equitable system of taxation that adequately funds core public functions, while minimizing the impact to Oregon's low-income residents and Oregon's small businesses.

Ecumenical Ministries of Oregon is a statewide association of Christian denominations, congregations, ecumenical organizations and interfaith partners working together to improve the lives of Oregonians through community ministry programs, ecumenical and interreligious dialogue, environmental ministry and public policy advocacy. Please note, the Archdiocese of Portland in Oregon releases all public policy statements through the Oregon Catholic Conference.